
In regards to DA2022/059 my question to council is . If the proposed property is known as 2 
Wyadra ave freshwater, what is deemed to be their rear boundary ? This small detail may have 
a significant impact on our property being 19 Loch St freshwater. Wyadra St being the north 
orientation may deem the southern end the rear . Also the building / construction envelope 
seems to be tight on all three boundaries .If this is the case , our view impact from the lower 
level would be improved quite substantially. 

Regards Mark Casazza 19 Loch st freshwater.
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